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I am opposed to LD819. It does not correspond to current Federal EPA guidance,
which recommends retesting for radon if the home has had major structural changes
or if someone plans to occupy a level of the house lower than was previously tested.
More frequent testing would be an undue burden on the landlord for both the time and
money for the testing. The current law is common sense legislation that requires
testing no more frequently than 10 years. This law already protects Mainers from
radon exposure.



